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The Board of The Chamber of Advocates of RA due to the
Government's policy aimed at reducing people's contacts
to prevent the spread of new type of coronavirus (COVID-
19), has held an online regular session. The members of
The Board discussed 14 issues. Voting is also organized an
online platform. The Board members participating the
meeting made their vote in a platform for all Board
members.
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